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Public Notice

The Petroleum and Natural Gas Regulatory Board (PNGRB) has received a
proposal in terms of Regulation 21(1) of the Petroleum and Natural Gas
Regulatory Board (Authorizing Entities to Lay, Build, Operate or Expand Natural
Gas Pipelines) Regulations, 2008 from HPCL Shapoorji Energy Private Limited
for Tie-in Connectivity from their proposed Chhara LNG Terminal at Chhara,
District Gir Somnath in Gujarat to Darod-Jafrabad pipeline section at GSPL’s
High Pressure Natural Gas grid Network at Village Londhpur, Taluka Jafrabad,
District Amreli in Gujarat.

The details of the aforesaid proposal as submitted by the entity are available at
the website of the PNGRB, “www.pngrb.gov.in” under the scrolling window
‘what’s new’.

In terms of Regulation 21(1) (b) of the aforesaid Regulations, the Board
announces commencement of the public consultation process and solicits views
in writing from any person or entity on the said proposal, within 30 days of
publication of this public notice. The views may be submitted to the office of the
Secretary, PNGRB either through e-mail at “secretary @pngrb.gov.in” or through
post at aforesaid address.
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